
 

 
8 June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome to the weekly newsletter. 
 
Year 11 
Next week sees another busy week of exams for Year 11 with English Language, Chemistry, 
Spanish, Maths, Physics and Geography.  Please remember that students should be in school 
for any lessons in subjects they are still to have an exam in, revision sessions before exams 
and of course need to be here promptly for the start of exams. 
 
Year 10 
Thank you to the staff who accompanied a second group of Year 10 students to Tower 
Wood this week.  I hope the experience of residential activity education was a good one for 
all. 
 
Year 7 
This is the time of year when Mr Penney hands over responsibility for the current Year 7 to 
the Year Leader who will take them through the rest of their school journey.  From Monday 
12 June, the Year Leader for current year 7 will be Mrs L Potts who can be contacted at 
lpotts@carrhill.lancs.sch.uk  
 
Year 8 
For the remainder of this academic year now that Mrs Potts has become Year Leader, her 
mentor group in Year 8 will be looked after by Mrs L Wivell who can be contacted at 
lwivell@carrhill.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Club Day 
I hope the local community has an enjoyable and safe weekend as Kirkham and Wesham 
celebrate its Club Day this weekend. 
 
Myerscough College will be holding its Annual Open Day and Country Fair on Sunday 11 
June.  Please click the link for further information. https://www.myerscough.ac.uk/open-
day-country-fair-2023 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr A Waller 
Headteacher 
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